
 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 212 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 213 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 214 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 215 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 216 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 217 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 

 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 218 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 

9. 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 219 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 220 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 221 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 222 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 223 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 224 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 225 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 226 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 227 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 

 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 228 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 229 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 230 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 231 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 



 WWAN - FCC ID: EJE-MC8355D IC: 337J-MC8355D     Report No. M120917R_FCC_MC8355_SAR_GSM-UMTS        Page 232 of 232 
  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 
 
 

 


